
 

 

 

 

To: IJKA country representatives, country chief instructors, Shihankai, board 

and technical committee members, Kenshusei learners and graduates. 

 

Dear colleagues,  

The IJKA Technical Committee invites you to participate in monthly online 

meetings and trainings.  

The purpose of these meetings is to improve communication and coordination 

between members, exchange of experience, raising the level of instructors, 

improving teaching methods and preparing for the acquisition of qualifications.  

The first meeting is scheduled for Sunday, April 18th, 2021 at 10:00 London 

(UK), 11:00 Berlin, Copenhagen (CET), 12:00 Sofia (EET), 19:00 Tokyo.  

At this first meeting, the idea of online training will be presented and everyone 

will briefly introduce themselves and their organization.  

To participate you need to install the zoom application : 

https://zoom.us/download  

To receive information and a link for the upcoming meetings, please fill in the 

following form. 

https://forms.gle/zgjLJEBiiPhEicoU6 

Only the fields with * are mandatory. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Latchezar Nenov 

Director of IJKA Technical committee 

INTERNATIONAL JAPAN KARATE-DO ASSOCIATION 

https://zoom.us/download
https://forms.gle/zgjLJEBiiPhEicoU6?fbclid=IwAR1MTfD6MR293vxPvrGJ67-X4v05yp5rrmCFcB29zsqdWSdmGlTljdvQZEk

